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March 13, 2015
Dear Robbie,

Attached is a copy of the Seminole County Public Schools Data Management
Contract for Medicaid School Administrative Claiming for fiscal year 2015-2016.
Please note that there is not a cost increase and the expense to your district will be
the same as the 2014-2015 school vear.

Enclosed are two originals of the 2015-2016 contracts. Please keep one of the
criginals for your records. Send the other signed original to the attention of :

Dr. Michelle Walsh

Director

Exceptional Student Support Services
400 East Lake Mary Boulevard
Sanford, Florida 32773-7127

We appreciate the opportunity to serve you and the State of Florida in this important
health funding endeavor. It is our hope to continue serving you during the 2015-
2016 school year. Please contact Michelle Walsh if there is anything we can do to
make our service better meet your needs.

Sincerely,

Tkt T Wi
Michelle Walsh
Director

Exceptional Student Support Services
Seminole County Public School



